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                    Parish Council Meetings 2023 

The dates of the 2023 Parish Council meetings are as follows: April 12th (Annual Parish 

Meeting), May 17th (Annual General Meeting), July 12th, September 13th, November 22rd.  

 

All meetings will be held in Welborne Village Hall starting at 7.30 pm. 

                                                      bpcrwparishcouncil.info 

 
Annual Meeting 

The Annual Parish Meeting will be held on 12th April at 7.30pm in Welborne Village Hall. This 

meeting is an informal opportunity to find out what has been happening in the Parish over 

the last 12 months with reports from the parish council, county and district councillors, 

parish organisations and other bodies. Light refreshments will be provided. 

                         District & Town/Parish elections Thursday 4th May 2023 
 

District and Parish elections are taking place in South Norfolk Council areas, including this 

parish, on Thursday 4 May 2023. Residents need to be registered to vote on the electoral 

register if they wish to vote at these elections. If you have recently moved or not 

registered, you will need to register by Monday 17 April 2023.  

This year, all voters who vote in person or by proxy at polling stations will have to show an 

accepted form of photographic identification before they are given a ballot paper – 

details of accepted forms of photo id can be found on the Electoral commission website - 

www.electoralcommission.org.uk/i-am-a/voter/voter-id/accepted-forms-photo-id.  

 

If you are interested in standing for election to the Parish Council, nominations open on 

Friday 17 March 2023 and close at 4pm on Tuesday 4 April 2023. 

 

If you would like more information on how to apply, please contact the Parish Clerk. If you 

would like to know more about the role of a Parish Councillor, please feel free to contact 

the Council Chairman (details overleaf).   

 

For further details, see the South Norfolk & Broadland website - 

www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/elections/district-townparish-election-thursday-4-

may-2023 

                                     Grass Cutting at Welborne Church  

Volunteers are required to supplement the rota of a small team who cut the grass at 

Welborne Church. If able to help please contact Peter Wood on 01362850405 
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Parish Council Information 
 

Items for the agenda - If you would like to propose an item for the agenda of an upcoming 

meeting, please contact the Parish Clerk. 

Parish Noticeboards - The parish noticeboards are always a good place to look for up to date or 

important information. 

Parish Clerk Bev Long 
01362 850162 or best contact is  

clerk@bpcrwparishcouncil.info  

Chairman Simon Guest 07543 645351 

County Councillor Margaret Dewsbury 01603 759693  

District Councillor Richard Elliott 0773 3002897 

 

                                                  King’s Coronation   

Runhall Community Group are organising a Paint & Picnic in the Park on Monday 8th May 

at 10am for the King’s Coronation. People are invited to take part in local volunteering 

projects in their local community as part of The Big Help Out initiative. Runhall CG are 

inviting people to roll up their sleeves to help renovate our fence with a clean and a coat 

of paint - followed by a community picnic (please bring your own picnic and join us). 

South Norfolk Council are offering grants of up to £200 per parish to support community 

events around the King’s coronation weekend. If you wish to apply for a grant please 

contact the parish clerk, Bev Long, before 25 March. 

                                             Welborne News 

A reminder that the Annual General Meeting of the Welborne Village Hall Trust is at 

7.30pm on Monday 3 April at the Village Hall. Welborne residents and others are welcome 

to take part in this open meeting and join the Trustees for tea, coffee and cakes. 

 

Last Friday film nights will continue through March, April, May and June.  Come along and 

enjoy a glass of wine while watching the film.  Check the Village Hall website for details 

and to book tickets.' 

                                                                      South Norfolk Help Hub 

The Help Hub is a partnership between organisations that support people in South Norfolk. 

It can offer practical support, suggest community groups, and offer advice and 

guidance to get you back on track.  Help can be provided with financial and 

employment problems involving welfare, debt, housing and benefits.  Help is also 

available for problems with health and wellbeing, also difficulties with relationships.  For 

more information, contact telephone numbers and practical advice visit the 

website https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/help-hub/getting-help . 

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/help-hub/getting-help

